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The following sets out the main text of the announcement published by Vale S.A. on February 16, 

2016. 
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Vale informs new address of its registered 

headquarters 

 
Rio de Janeiro, February 16, 2016 – Vale S.A. (Vale) informs that the address of its 
registered headquarters has changed and is now Avenue of the Americas, 700 – 
Bloco 8 – Loja 318 – Barra da Tijuca, Rio de Janeiro, RJ.  

 

 
 

 
 

For further information, please contact: 
+55-21-3814-4540 

Rogerio Nogueira: rogerio.nogueira@vale.com 
Andre Figueiredo: andre.figueiredo@vale.com 

Carla Albano Miller: carla.albano@vale.com 
Fernando Mascarenhas: fernando.mascarenhas@vale.com 

Andrea Gutman: andrea.gutman@vale.com 
Bruno Siqueira: bruno.siqueira@vale.com 

Claudia Rodrigues: claudia.rodrigues@vale.com 
Mariano Szachtman: mariano.szachtman@vale.com 

Renata Capanema: renata.capanema@vale.com 
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